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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Participates in AHS College and Career Night 

Alpena, MI, October 4, 2023 – Alpena Alcona 
Area Credit Union (AAACU) participated in 
Alpena High School (AHS) College and Career 
Night. 

College and Career Night is an opportunity for 
students throughout Northeast Michigan to visit 
and learn about various college and career 
opportunities available to them post-graduation. 

AAACU’s Wildcat Branch Team had a booth at 
the event to share financial options available to 
students, highlight products and services that 
could benefit them, and offer information to 
parents on student loan options. 

The credit union is dedicated to helping our 
youth understand their finances and being their 
financial partner for life. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of August 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 45,425 members with total 
assets equal to $575,646,649. 
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